
Good Afternoon 
 
We currently do a limited number of self managed super funds and due to the loose interpretation 
that most clients have with super funds, I believe that they will just find themselves in trouble very 
quickly without regular annual audits.  I believe audit costs will substantially increase due to the 
increased risk of non compliance. 
 
Not a good idea.  
 

Kind Regards 

Richard Hinz 
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